

January 11, 2013 - REVISED

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District No. 1 will hold a special meeting at 5:00 P.M. on Monday, January 14, 2013, in the Educational Support Center located at 3600-52<sup>nd</sup> Street. The purpose of this meeting is for:

- Discussion/Action WASB Proposed Resolutions
- Discussion 8000 Series of School Board Policies (Internal Board Operations)
- Discussion/Action Resolution in Opposition to School Vouchers
- Discussion/Action Vote to Change Date of January 2013 Regular School Board Meeting

Dr. Michele Hancock Superintendent of Schools